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Official Newsletter of Silver Fawn Club Inc.    
Founded 1970        Issue: May/Jun 2017  

The CLUB FOR GOOD TIMES IN BRISBANE     

MEMBERS DRAW AT 

EVERY FUNCTION 

 

Details on  page 4 

 

UPDATE YOUR DIARIES! 

 

MAY 21st: 
HAVE-A-CHAT AND  

A TRADITIONAL “FARMER’S LUNCH”  

JUNE 24th: 

MID-YEAR DANCE 
CELEBRATING THE CLUB’S BIRTHDAY 

AUG 6th - HAVE-A-CHAT 

SEP 23rd - "ALL CEYLON" SCHOOLS CONTEST 

OCT 22nd - GAMES DAY 

NOV 18th - GOLDEN YEARS X'MAS PARTY 

DEC 16th X'MAS PARTY & KIDS PARTY 

DEC 31st - NEW YEAR'S EVE DANCE 

Note: The committee will make every attempt to hold the events as  
advertised but there may be instances when changes are unavoidable.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS OVERDUE 

IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID YOUR FEES FOR 2017, YOUR MEMBERSHIP HAS LAPSED.  

DON’T MISS OUT ON MEMBER BENEFITS. RENEW WITHOUT DELAY. 

THE RENEWAL FORM (PAGE 15) HAS BEEN SIMPLIFIED FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE.  

EXISTING MEMBERS NEED TO PROIVDE ONLY THEIR NAME, AMOUNT PAID AND PAYMENT METHOD. 

www.silverfawn.com 

 

DON’T MISS OUT  

 
AS THE WORLD PAYS TRIBUTE TO 

MOTHERS EVERYWHERE, THE 

COMMITTEE SENDS ITS 
 

Best wishes  
to all mothers  

in the  
Silver Fawn Club 

 
A MOTHER IS SHE WHO CAN TAKE 

THE PLACE OF ALL OTHERS  
BUT WHOSE PLACE  

NO ONE ELSE CAN TAKE. 
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FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 
 

Dear members, 

As you are all aware by now, the new committee started with a fund raising function to help the poor in Sri Lanka. The 

response was beyond expectation. Bayside Community Outreach, with the help of the Committee and other members of the 

Silver Fawn Club, raised funds to ship hospital beds to Sri Lanka. This brings blessings, not only to myself but to all who 

contributed financially and physically. The first donation I received was from one of our own members who was present at 

the last Have-a- Chat and I wish her good health and happy days to come.  
 

The Colombo Street Food had a “breath taking atmosphere”, so they say. The hall was beyond recognition. I managed to 

provide seats for 168 people and still found enough space  for dancing and for the indoor stalls. My planning skills, 

gained from many years in my trade as a Food & Beverage Coordinator, came in handy. My brother, Ashley, was a huge 

help as backup as he too was a hotelier for more than 30 years. 
 

We plan to use our skills again for the Anniversary Dance scheduled to take place on the24th of June. Do join us  and 

enjoy a  mouth watering meal . More fun and  excitement is in store for all. 
 

The Have-A-Chat has been moved to Sunday the 21st of May instead of Saturday 20th. I do apologise for any 

inconvenience. Although we had booked the venues for all events early in the year, the management of the Enoggera 

Bowls Club recently advised us that they are unable to give us the hall on the 20th of May. The committee has planned to 

serve you with a traditional farmer’s meal that you would have tasted in the good old days in Ceylon. Fried dried fish with 

fried red chillies is my favourite with a bit of lime pickle to go with it! Claude Gonsalves and David Garth will be your 

hosts for the day and I am sure you all enjoy their company. 
 

Immediately  after the Colombo Street Food event, I had to travel to Germany to help my sister who had to undergo open 

heart surgery. I had to cut short my trip to return to Australia to organise the Annual Camp. There were many calls from 

members during my absence and the committee did their best to keep the interested "campers" informed . I hope I have not 

disappointed anyone by not returning their call but I do hope that you will understand my situation during that time.   
At this coming Have-a- Chat we will start our new member’s draw. You have to be present at the time of draw to win. 
That’s not all!  Any member celebrating his/her birthday during the month of May and have a document to prove it, will 

receive free entry to the Have-a-Chat. 
 

There is more! Any member who has turned 90 or will be turning 90 during this year will receive free entry for the Golden 

Years Christmas party. Please send me a small note so that I could prepare a complimentary entry ticket. 
 

July the 1st is the Feast Day of our Lady of Madhu in Canungra, Beechmont. This is my 17th year as the chairperson 

organising this religious event. There will be a bus organised by Sandra Joseph and Claude Gonsalves.  I will be making 

a small donation as a subsidy in case there are less people to travel.  If anyone out there wants to be a part of this subsidy, 

please contact any committee member or myself.  
 

God bless us all and keep us all in good health. 
Isidore Storey 

 

 

President   Isidore Storey  3805 8018 or 0435 570 047 

Vice President   Claude Gonsalves 3265 4791 

Vice President   David Garth  3419 0991  or 0412 262 992 

Secretary   Yvonne Omar  3885 4548 or 0405 168 093 

Assistant Secretary Ruth Storey  3805 8018  

Treasurer   Maurice Rodrigoe 3290 0721  

Assistant Treasurer Mark D’Mello  0450 093 165  

Club captain  Basheer Omar  3885 4548 or 0409 265 322  

General Committee  Barbara Storey   5594 7275  

General Committee  Ashley Storey  5594 7275  

General Committee  Meuris Gonsalves 3265 4791  

General Committee  Ranjith Thomas  0421 290 144  

 

 

POSTAL ADDRESS: 
 

Silver Fawn Club 
P O Box 203 
Nathan   
QLD 4111 
 

EMAIL ADDRESS:  

yvonne.silverfawn@gmail.com 

COMMITTEE CONTACT INFORMATION 
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MEMBERS: $20, GUESTS: $25 

CHILDREN 12 & UNDER: $15 

BOOKINGS CLOSE 17TH MAY. PLEASE CALL: 

CLAUDE GONSALVES 3265 4791 

ISIDORE STOREY  3805 8018 or 0435 570 047  

DAVID GARTH  3419 0991 or 0412 262 992 

      OR ANY COMMITTEE MEMBER 
BRING, BUY & SELL 

$10 PER STALL 

THE MOUTH-WATERING MENU 

MORNING TEA:  
TRADITIONAL SWEETMEATS: * KAVUM * KOKIS * RED RICE KIRIBATH * AND FRUIT. 

LUNCH:  
*SAMBA RICE & RED RICE * FISH CURRY * LENTILS WITH SPINACH * BEANS WITH SPRATS  

*KOLA MALLUM (SHREDDED GREEN LEAF SAMBOL) * COCONUT SAMBOL * ONION 

SAMBOL * BITTER GOURD SAMBOL * FRIED DRIED FISH WITH FRIED RED CHILLIES * 

*LIME PICKLE * ‘LUNU MIRIS’ * PAPPADUM *  

FOLLOWED BY CURD & TREACLE. 

APOLOGIES FOR THE CHANGE IN DATE DUE TO THE HALL BEING  
DOUBLE-BOOKED BY THE BOWLS CLUB MANAGEMENT. 

YOU ARE INVITED TO ENJOY A 

TRADITIONAL "FARMER'S LUNCH"  
AND MORNING TEA   

WITH TRADITIONAL SWEETMEATS 

LET’S TAKE A TRIP DOWN   

“COUNTRY ROAD”  

AND HAVE A CHAT ON THE WAY! 

SUNDAY MAY 21st 2017—10 AM TO 2 PM 
Enoggera Bowls Club, 72 Pickering Street, Enoggera 

BINGO AND 

OTHER FUN 

AND GAMES 
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MEMBERS DRAW 
 

BE THERE AND WIN! 
 

ALL FINANCIAL MEMBERS WILL GO INTO A DRAW  

TO BE HELD AT EVERY FUNCTION. THE WINNER WILL  

RECEIVE ONE OF THE GIFT CARDS PICTURED BELOW  

TO THE VALUE OF $50*** 
 

*** Terms and conditions: 

 YOU NEED TO BE PRESENT TO WIN. 

 ONLY ONE NAME WILL BE DRAWN AND IF THE WINNER IS NOT PRESENT ON THE DAY TO CLAIM THE PRIZE, IT WILL 

NOT BE REDRAWN.  

 THE VALUE OF ANY UNCLAIMED PRIZE WILL NOT BE ADDED TO THE VALUE OF ANY FUTURE PRIZES.    

 

NEW MEMBERS 
The committee would like to extend a warm welcome to the new members. We trust that you will enjoy the 

same fellowship all our members have experienced over the past 46 years. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chamdra Arambewela & Himani Kuruppu 

Annesley & Arlene Diaz  

Nelum & Sajith Dharmapriya 

Hyacinth Fairweather  

Priyanga Liyanearatchy & Upekha Liyanage 

Dirk & Marie Martil 

Lavendhra & Sunila Naidoo 

Derrick & Christine Pinto 

Hugh & Vinitia Simmons 

Nick & Selina Siebel 

Glen & Shyama Tucker 

Carlyle & Tania Wells-Peris 

Dhammika & Nedra Weerasekera 

Deepama Sumanasekera & Sumudu Wickramasinghe 

Reuben & Melissa Xavier 

Chirag Raithatha 
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A N N I V E R S A R Y  D A N C E  

L E T S  T W I S T  A N D  S H O U T !  

SATURDAY 24TH JUNE  2017 
7PM TO 11.30PM 

 

ENOGGERA BOWLS CLUB 
72 PICKERING STREET, ENOGGERA 

MEMBERS $35 GUESTS $45 
DRESS: SMART CASUAL 

NO BYO. DRINKS AT BOWLS CLUB PRICES 

 

3 PIECE BAND 

FIRE & RAIN 

 

FOR BOOKINGS CALL: 

ISIDORE STOREY: 3805 8018 or 0435 570 047 

CLAUDE GONSALVES: 3265 4791 

YVONNE OMAR:  3885 4548 or 0405 168 093 

OR ANY COMMITTEE MEMBER 

MEMBERS 

DRAW 

SCRUMPTIOUS 

BUFFET 

DINNER 

PLUS DJ  

TY FOX! 

BOOK EARLY TO AVOID 

DISAPPOINTMENT 
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COLOMBO STREET FOOD 

 
Oh what a night (1st of April, Seventeen)! 
 

Clang clang, ta-ka ta-ka, ting-a-ling, parp parp - the familiar sounds of Colombo rang out, vying for the 
attention of the 168 members and guests who turned up at "Galle Face Green" to relive the tastes, sounds 
and the memories of days gone by. 
 

The "shop" fronts created by our talented president, Isidore Storey, were nothing short of amazing. Each had 
its own character and effect - "woven" walls, "rock" surfaces, and "brick" walls with coloured shades. We 
were lucky to have the electrical expertise of committee member, Ranjith Thomas, who assisted with setting 
up multi coloured lights that greeted the “customers” at each stall  and installed fluorescent lights for the 
cooks behind the counters. Every little detail added to the authenticity. Each stall had a counter for serving 
along with a sign indicating what culinary experiences you could have there. Coupons that were handed out 
at the door could be exchanged for whatever type of cuisine that took your fancy.  
 

At the "Hopper Burning" stall Barbara & Ashley Storey twirled 15 hopper pans to turn out plain hoppers 
and egg hoppers served with beef curry and seeni sambol. Next door was the "Kottu Hitting" stall where 
Thilani Gomes and her helpers were loading customers' plates with Kottu Roti and string hoppers served 
with chicken curry, pol sambol and 'kiri hodhi'. There was also the all time favourite, 'Isso Wadai" - Galle 
Face Green wouldn't be Galle Face Green without it. The kadala and achcharu 'Ammes', dressed aptly for 
the part, served endless "gottas" (cones) of kadala and cups of achcharu. The latter, made with pineapple, 
olives and ambarella, is yet another hidden talent of President Storey. To top it all off, there was Faluda 
and curd & treacle from "Nana's Sweet Corner".  
 

The whole scene was made even more amusing and authentic with the "sweep ticket" sellers (Basheer and 
Becky) who roamed the "streets" with envelopes of (raffle) tickets attached to planks just like they used to be 
in days gone by. The wheelie walker, fitted out with planks of tickets and with signs advertising "National 
Lottery" tickets added an amusing touch to the re-creation of the streetscape of Colombo. 
 

Everyone had the opportunity to try all the food on offer and then it was time to work it all off to the great 
selection of music by DJ Ty Fox. Thank you Ty, for the fantastic dance music and thank you also to Neville 
Shedden for getting people off their seats and on to the dance floor! 
 

A big thank you from the committee to Deanna Misso for the much needed helping hand at the door, to 
John Furlong and Dennis Arnolda for helping with announcements, to Corinne and Beatrice for helping at 
the hopper stall, to Herbie and Lorraine for helping with the clean up and to everyone else who helped to 
make the event so successful. 
 

Despite the hall being rather hot and humid (due to air-conditioning that didn't work combined with the 
heat from the hopper burners), judging by all the written and verbal appreciation received, everyone had a 
really great time.  
 

Niranjalie  
 

P.S. Apologies if some members are not able to understand some of the terms in this report. Conveying the 
right picture with substitute words turned into an impossible task!    
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COLOMBO STREET FOOD—Held 1st April 2017 
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COLOMBO STREET FOOD—HELD 1ST APRIL 2017—FEEDBACK FROM MEMBERS: 

COLOMBO STREET FOOD 
 

Having recently been in Sri Lanka and enjoyed the street food at Galle Face Green, we were curious trying 

to anticipate how the venue could be made to even remotely resemble the Green.  Indeed we could hardly 

have been more surprised.  An amazing transformation had taken place. The kitchens and various food 

stalls were quite novel. The coupon system worked a treat and the food on offer, as advertised, was 

authentic and delicious.  The efficiency and speed of the ‘cooks’ kept the waiting queues moving. I am 

sure the abundance and variety of food had us all filled to capacity, especially my grandson as he indulged 

in the food he so loved during his trip to Sri Lanka.  To crown the evening we had the delightful, 

wonderfully "danceable" music of DJ Ty Fox. This was a happy, fun-filled function to tuck under the belts 

of the new committee. 

Hats off to Isidore, the new committee and all who were involved in organising a most novel and 

imaginative function. It was both inventive and challenging. May the resourcefulness, skill and talents of 

Isidore and his team and their boundless energy long be enjoyed by the members of our Club.  

Deanna. 
 

Hi Isidore  

Quick email to congratulate you and your team for a great night, good food and music. You had done an excellent job with 
the food carts and the 'Achcharu', that I heard, you made was really good. A lot of hard work had gone into the night.  
 
Regards Susan 
 
 

“Galle Face Green” 
Congratulations to the new committee and the team for organizing a most enjoyable evening! The logistics for setting 
up and running such an event would certainly have been enormous, however you handled it most admirably and 
everything moved smoothly and well. The food, fun, music, dancing and fellowship were all top class. The 
atmosphere brought us as close as possible to the “good old days in Sri Lanka” and we really felt that we were on 
the “Galle Face Green” – clang, clang, Ta-ka, Ta-ka, humidity and all!!! 

Arthur & Heather 
 

 
Issy and the team 

Congratulations for putting up a great show with the first Silver Fawn function for the year  (Colombo 

Street Food). Great concept and vey innovative. We all had a great time. 
We are sure the camp this year will be even greater and we are sorry to be missing out due to a family 

engagement. 

Thanking you all 
Ian and Sandra 
 

Issy, 

Just a short note of appreciation for the wonderful night at the Colombo café. The food , music and service were 
great and I am sure that everyone had a good time. 

 Thanks 
 Cheers.  
Davenal  

On behalf of all members of the Club, the Committee wishes Karol and Deanna Misso: 
BON VOYAGE as they embark on yet another journey to far-away lands.  
We look forward to hearing about your experiences travelling through Germany and about 
your stay in Hong Kong. Have a safe and wonderful trip.   
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CAMP 2017 
 

 

Pictures do tell a thousand words. However, for those who were at Lake Perseverance for our annual camp, 
perhaps a wonderful "Storey"(!) could be woven, revealing the fun and food enjoyed by all 96 present.  
 
We were truly blessed with good weather and hence the sporting ground was abuzz with activity for the young, 
the very young and the young at heart. It was a delight to see many of the mothers take an active role in getting 
their very young ones across the finish line. The traditional tug-o-war, was never a war but just a walk! What 
with the Omars and the presence of Leroy, a big man with a big heart who let nobody sweat on one side, there 
was no chance for the opposition as they were dragged home in seconds. The finish line for the ladies seemed 
so near but yet so far as a hamstring injury put Deb in a great deal of trouble. Thanks to the care and advice of 
Dr Judy, the camp doctor, it was good to see Deb was "all systems go" once again. 
 
More than just leading and managing, Isidore, our president, along with the committee, broke away from the 
past practice of having various teams preparing the meals and instead had Ruth & Barbara Storey along with 
Yvonne Omar turning out every meal - fit for royalty! The selection of the menu and the execution by the chefs 
was authentic and traditional. If I were to ask for a second helping of Watalappam, I would visually express the 
sin of gluttony! Nevertheless, I would seek counsel from our camp pastor, Karol Misso, who celebrated the 
Sunday interdenominational service. The morning breakfast, afternoon meal, ‘achcharu’ in between, not to 
mention the cake for tea, made many of us feel that we were not too keen on dinner but we were all there ready 
to attack, no sooner the servery was opened!  
 
The nights, of course, were rather cool and that surely was good reason to keep warm in the right spirit and 
also to keep the "spirits" up! The sing-a-long on Friday night set the tone for the rest of the camp and come 
Saturday night the main hall was transformed into a warm oasis - a meeting place for the wealthy citizens of the 
oil rich nations - in keeping with the theme 'Arabian Nights'. Many men were dressed in traditional flowing arab 
gowns and the religious ones, with beads in hand, worshipped in prayer. The women in their finery did not 
disappoint - all complete with face coverings as well. It was a sweet surprise to see quite a few children dressed 
to fit in with the night and it was a delight to see them on the "cat-walk"! 
 
Sunday, once again, the traditional cricket match in the park was followed by a very crowded evening. There 
were prizes galore for every sport and prizes for the best presented ‘Arabian’ man, woman, girl and boy. Of 
course, a club function is never complete without a raffle and hence the winners of the raffle completed the 
prize distribution.  
 
It was now time for another night of song & dance, comedy & speech. It was wonderful to see the young ones 
strutting their stuff. The enthusiasm and the confidence of the kids put the adults to shame. I hope we will see a 
lot of these young ones at our Christmas celebrations. It was heartening to see some acts put up by the adults 
too but we hope that there will be a lot more acts next year. The night, although long, did keep some of the 
young at heart enjoying the music and swaying until the late night hours. 
 
That was yet another camp gone by. We look forward to Camp 2018!  
 

Claude  

 

   

Spotted at 

“Galle Face Green” 

1st April 2017 
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THE DASHING SHEIKS THE BEAUTIES OF THE HAREM 

  

ALLADIN’S CAVE THE LITTLE SHEIKS & SHEIKAS 

 
 

  

CAMP 2017 

ON YOUR MARKS! A BALANCING ACT! 

HEAVE HO! IT’S ALL TOO HARD! 
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Dear Isidore and team 
 

This is a letter of appreciation from Karol, Dominic and myself for the weekend of fun and 

fellowship.  Isidore’s vision and Basheer’s meticulous planning came together beautifully,  supported by the 

culinary skills of Ruth, Barbara and Yvonne.  The menus  were varied, a surprise, luscious and mouth-
watering.   Dominic thought he was in a Sri Lankan heaven, and was admonished by his mother on 

returning home, that she did not wish to hear every detail of the food he ate!  
 

It was great to have three past presidents actively involved in the program – Gerard commanding respect on 

the sports field as Basheer’s sore knee kept him watching from the sidelines; Egerton too rolled up his 

sleeves and pitched in and in the evening, artistic Niranjalie with the help of colourful saris and stars draped 

across the beams, transported us to an Arabian Nights cave.  To complete the picture, a procession of kids in 

colourful attire brought smiles to the faces of us all.  The swaying hips of the  glittering harem girls as they 

sashayed in followed by their dashing sheiks  were a definite challenge to the judges. 
 

We were left in no doubt as to the hours of planning  and the physical effort that would have been involved 

in putting together such a well organised camp for nearly 100 persons of varied ages.  This was apparent in 

the smooth running of events throughout the weekend.  The camp committee comprising of Mark, Gerard, 

Basheer, Niranjalie, Ruth, Claude, Barbara, Shirley, and Meuris kept on the ball each managing their 

particular role, watched over by our tireless, ever vigilant President Isidore.   
 

So, the three of us wish to express our thanks and admiration for a fun filled, relaxed weekend in glorious 

weather, and the opportunity to celebrate our common heritage. 
  

Deanna. 
 
 

Dear Barbie, 
It was a very memorable weekend . We enjoyed to the fullest . Big thank to you and organising committee for organising 
such a fabulous camp. 
Kind regards 
Judy 

 

What a great time we had!! 

Thank you to Isidore and his fabulous team. We had a wonderful weekend. Can’t beat the 
combination of great Sri Lankan food, fun-loving wonderful people and fantastic 
entertainment. We’ll be back for sure. 

Nelum and Sajith 

A note to all those who sent feedback on the recent events organised by the club: 
 

The committee would like to thank all those who have taken the trouble to put their appreciation down in 

writing. It is good to be able to share the experiences with other members and it also serves as encouragement 

to all those who worked hard to make these events a success. 

 

CALLING ALL BOYS AND GIRLS FROM OLD CEYLON SCHOOLS. WE ARE LOOKING FOR  
SMART, TALENTED, INTELLIGENT “STUDENTS” FROM ALL SCHOOLS.  

THE SILVER FAWN CLUB WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO A SCHOOLS CONTEST AND DINNER DANCE  
ON THE 23RD OF SEPTEMBER 2017. BE THERE TO WIN A PRIZE FOR YOUR SCHOOL.  

 

MORE DETAILS IN THE NEXT NEWSLETTER OR CALL  
ISIDORE STOREY (ON 3858 8018 / 0435 570 047) OR NIRANJALIE SILVA (ON 3720 9730 / 0408 209 730)  

TO OBTAIN AN APPLICATION FORM. 

From happy “campers”: 
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CHARITY EVENT HELD 25TH MARCH 2017 
APPRECIATION FOR THE EFFORTS OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE AND OTHER MEMBERS  

OF THE SILVER FAWN CLUB IN HELPING TO ORGANISE A VERY SUCCESSFUL FUND-RAISING EVENT.   

ALL MEMBERS CAN TAKE PRIDE IN HAVING BEEN PART OF THIS ACHIEVEMENT. 
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T h e   F e a s t  O f   O u r   L a d y   O f    M a d h u  

01 July 2017  

At Marian Valley 

Beechmont Road  
 Canungra (Gold Coast)  

 
Rosary -10am  

Mass - 11am  
Procession - 12.10pm 

 
Bring a plate to share and experience the 
breathtaking atmosphere in the bush land.  
 

For more details call Isidore Storey on 3805 8018  

    or Claude on 3265 4791 

A bus service will be organized for Saturday the 1st of July 2017. Cost per adult is $20 and per child is $10.  
The pricing could increase or decrease. Cancellation might occur if response is poor. Pick up points are  
REDCLIFFE, CHERMSIDE, GARDEN CITY, LOGAN HYPERDOME. Bus coordinators and their details will be  
notified. 

F e a s t    o f    o u r    L a d y    o f    M a d h u    C e l e b r a t i o n s  

  

Property for sale at Bellair Estate, Puvakpitiya, near Avissawella 

 
with High Short & Medium Term Investment Potential  

- 4 acres of  buildable land with high bare land value (currently under rubber and 

yielding income)

- 360 perches of bare land (backed by a wooded area) 

LOCATION : in Colombo District, within the projected Megapolis boundaries, one hour’s drive from 
Colombo, along the Colombo-Avissawella High Level Road, just past Hanwella & Kosgama, at 
Puvakpitiya, approx. 4 miles before Avissawella town, with its Free Trade Zone; Base Hospital; Law 
courts; International schools & supermarkets. 

FOR DETAILS, CONTACT OWNERS : 

Ms. Lalitha Senaratne  
BA(Cey.); Barrister of the Inner Temple, Attorney-at-Law, Sri Lanka. 

Mobiles :   0094(0) 777-732583;  0094(0) 777-698819 

Email:  suranjithsenaratne@gmail.com 

mailto:suranjithsenaratne@gmail.com
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S I L V E R  F A W N  C L U B  I N C .  

SURNAME:  ……………………………………………….Given Names:……………………………………………………….. 

SURNAME:   ………………………………………………Given Names:   ….…………………………………………………. 

DEPENDANT CHILDREN (If not receiving income or grant) - NAMES & BIRTHDATES 

1.  .………………………………………………………….......... 2. …………………………………………………………………   

3.  ………………………………………………………………… 4…………………………………………………………………..

  
RESIDENTIAL ADDRESS : ……………………………………………………………………………………..  

…………………………………………………………………………STATE :   …………….   POSTCODE :  ………………… 

PHONE (Home):  ………………………………….……PHONE (Mobile): …………………………………………………….. 
 
EMAIL ADDRESS:  ………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

(Please provide your email address to enable us to send you the newsletter and event notices by email)  

MEMBERSHIP RATES—NEW MEMBERS AND RENEWALS— Please tick relevant box: 
 Family    $20.00   Single   $12.50 

 Pensioner-Family $12.50   Pensioner-Single  $10.00 

 Interstate/Country $10.00   Student (no income)   $  7.50 

 Cheques should be made payable to “Silver Fawn Club Inc.” 
 Bank Transfer:  A/C Name: Silver Fawn Club Inc.  BSB: 064-131 A/C: 00902934  
 Ref: Your initials & Surname 
 Membership fees are from 1st February to 31st January and not for  12 months from date of payment 
 This form should be completed and sent to:-  Silver Fawn Club Inc., P O Box 203, Nathan, QLD, 4111 

OFFICIAL RECEIPT OF PAYMENT: 

Received From ………………………………………………..the sum of  $……:…… as payment of membership for year 20…... 
 

On behalf of Silver Fawn Club Inc.:  

Name: ……………………………………………….      Signature: ……………………………………………  Date  ……/……/…... 

 

NAME: …………………………………………………………… 

   PAYMENT METHOD:         CASH         CHEQUE  BANK TRANSFER 

  

 

  

 

NEW MEMBER APPLICATION 

I agree to be bound by the rules and regulations of the Club. 

SIGNATURE:  ……………………………………………….  DATE:   ………………………. 

PROPOSED BY: …………………………………..   SIGNATURE: ……………………………….. 
(Financial Member) 

SECONDED BY: ……………………………………SIGNATURE: ……………………………….. 
(Financial Member) 

EXISTING MEMBER— RENEWAL 
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If  undeliverable return to: 
SILVER FAWN CLUB INC. 
P O Box 203 
Nathan   QLD 4111 

PRINT POST APPROVED 
100004282 

POSTAGE 
PAID  

AUSTRALIA 

SURFACE MAIL 

Silver Scene is the official newsletter of Silver Fawn Club Inc. and is published at least six times a year.   

Members are invited to submit any item of interest to be included in the newsletter.  Any items submitted will 

be published at the discretion of the Management Committee. Articles may be edited for length and clarity. 
 

   Please address all correspondence to: 
   Silver Scene,  P O Box 203, Nathan  QLD 4111 
 
   DEADLINE:  Friday 7th July 2017 
     
  (Items for inclusion in the next edition of Silver Scene should be submitted by this date) 
 
  The President and Committee of Silver Fawn Club Inc., do not  necessarily share or endorse the views of the 

authors of any articles published in any of the newsletters. 

SILVERSCENE 

ADVERTISING RATES 

 

Full Page   $75 

Half Page   $40 

Quarter Page   $20 

 

SPECIAL OFFER: 

Purchase 5 advertisements and 

get the 6th FREE!!  

That’s a saving of up to $75. 

If you had $86,400 in your account and 

someone stole $10 from you, would 

you be upset and throw the remaining 

amount of $86,390 away at the person 

who took your $10? 

 

No. 

 

You would move on and live, right? 

 

The same way, we have 86,400  

seconds in each day.  

Don’t let someone’s negative  

10 seconds ruin the remaining 86,390 

seconds of your life. 


